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Telecommunications Act of 1996 prevents states and local governments from regulating the
placement of any cell towers, regardless of environmental effects, including health
problems. The FCC has been captured by the wireless industry and are deceiving the
public. However, insurance companies are not fooled by safety reports, funded by the
telecom industry, and refuse to offer product liability insurance policies that cover
cell phone radiation.
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